City of Clemson

Office of the Mayor

Larry W. Abernathy
Mayor

March 3, 1994

Dr. Max A. Lennon
P.O. Box 992
Clemson University
Clemson, SC 29633

Dear Dr. Lennon:
eting with us for lunch yesterday. Charles, Mary and 1
e to discuss the question of Highway 93 with you, and we
should be a top priority project. The City will

work with the Highway Department, and will
in accordance on this

Thank you so much for me
appreciate that we had a chanc
are glad that we are all in agreement that it
continue to pursue the advancement of the

inform them that the City of Clemson and Clemson University are
issue.

Thanks again for you time and cooperation.

Sincerely yours,

(@

Larry W. Abernathy
Mayor

LWA/agp



